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Attendance Information 
The attendance figures are recorded from the 
from last week. Well done to everyone who 
attended every day.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Harvest Food Bank Donations 

Thank you for donations already received. We 

are ‘gathering in’ again for our 
school food bank. 
We are looking to receive: 
Tinned Tuna, Tinned Vegetables, 
Tinned Fruit, UHT Milk Pasta/Rice,  
Pasta Sauces 
Tinned meats (hot dogs, meatballs, ham) 
Rice pudding, Breakfast Cereals, Tinned 
tomatoes. 

 
 

 
Phonics Workshops  
Thank you to everyone who took the time to attend 
our phonic information meetings on Wednesday.  If 
you would like a copy of the slides from the workshop, 
please email your child's class teacher on the 
'contactyear' email address, and they will be more 
than happy to send them out.  
 
Kichen Award 
Our kitchen has been 
awarded a Food 
Hygiene Rating of 5 
for the third year 
running.  Congratulations to them. 
 
While it is always good to be in touch, if you need 
to contact school for everyday purposes please 
use the email address below for a quicker 
response. 
office@sandal.wakefield.sch.uk 
Thank you 
 
 Mrs Hunt 
Interim Headteacher 

 
Class 

 
% 

 4JS 99.00 

 1NP 98.28 

 5LG 97.78 

 3RW 97.33 

 4ER 96.90 

 1JG 96.55 

 5DE 95.52 

 6RS 95.33 

 2KM 95.00 

 3SE 94.81 

 FKW 93.57 

 3BJ 93.10 

 4VG 93.00 

 1AD 92.76 

 2EJ 92.41 

 6SW 92.33 

 FJW 91.72 

 5HF 91.67 

 2CW 91.33 

 6RW 89.23 

 FDJ 79.31 

  

KEY  

100% PERFECT! 
>97% AWESOME 

JOB 

>95% GOOD 

>94% ALMOST 
THERE 

<93% NEEDS MORE 
WORK 

Dates for Diaries 
 

Monday October 
17th  

Harvest Assemblies  
9.15     Y6,     9.45     Y5  
10.15   Y2 

Tuesday October 
18th  

Parent Consultation 
Evening in School 
Scholastic Bookfair 
Available in the Hall 

Thursday October 
20th  

Harvest Assemblies  
9.15     Y4,   9.45     Y3  
10.15   Y1 

October 24th – 28th  Half Term Break 

Wednesday 
November 2nd 

Parent Consultation 
Telephone Calls  

Well done to all the 
classes in GREEN and 
particularly to  4JS, 1NP, 
5LG and 3RW this 
week. 
These classes, with the 
highest attendance, will 
have a class treat.  Last 
week 4JS had 5 minutes 
extra playtime. 
 
 
 
 
 

We will be awarding certificates next week 

for all children with 100% attendance. 
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